

St Ives Infant School

Trenwith Burrows

St Ives

Cornwall

TR26 1DH

Tel: 01736 796628 Fax: 01736 797496

E Mail: secretary@st-ives-inf.cornwall.sch.uk

5th September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Cormorant class,

Welcome back, I hope you have all had an enjoyable holiday, although as a parent, I am sure you have been looking forward to the start of term.

I wanted to keep you up to date on staffing for the new school year. At the beginning of this term Mrs Thomas will be working alongside Miss Lewis. This is in order to continue to support Miss Lewis in her return to full time work. We are working towards Miss Lewis being the fulltime class teacher before the end of this first half term.

We are very lucky to have been able to secure Mrs Thomas for this short period of time so that we have someone who is already familiar with school and known to the children. Ensuring continuity for your children and good communication moving forward is our key aim and I appreciate your support in these circumstances.

We will continue to update you when there are any changes.

Kind Regards

Mrs Leisa Farrar

Headteacher